Blakely, Heidi

From: noreply@formstack.com

Sent: Friday, September 29, 2023 6:02 PM

To: Web Master; County Board Public Comment

Subject: PublicComment

[Caution: This email originated outside Dupageco.org. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]



Formstack Submission For: PublicComment

Submitted at 09/29/23 6:02 PM

Meeting

Date: 09/29/23

Meeting: DuPage County Board

Name: Pam Ahlborn

Organization:

Address: 30W038 Princeton Ct

Warrenville, IL 60555

Daytime

Comment:

Phone:

(630) 231-9267

Subject: Dupagze County Taxes

I am disappointed with your proposed budget details for 2024. Dupage County

taxes are already the highest in the country.

Please rethink how to use the 13.7 million dollar excess. You should be giving us a rebate by using money responsibly and appropriately. 15.3 million for a brand new

crisis center seems excessive. Why can't some of the unused buildings be

rehabbed to save tax payer money? 70.5 million on new property construction

seems excessive. Your figures seem greedy and unreasonable as usual. Also, a

1.05% tax increase may not sound like much, but you have not considered how much our taxes will go up because property values have increased.

You have completely ignored the homeowner forums regarding tax relief for homeowners held earlier this year. Every year you continue to raise our taxes. When property values went down in the past, you never once gave us a break. Again, we pay the highest county and property taxes in all of America. Remember, not everyone gets a great job with employer paid healthcare, union backups for better benefits and top pay. Some of us fork over a lot of money just for healthcare, and at times have delayed or gone without the care we need so we could pay those property taxes or face having a lien placed on our homes. I have been through difficult times myself, Cobra insurance is not cheap. I have had some unfortunate neighbors. Good people, just bad luck.

Do the right thing and find some necessary budget cuts. It's time to show DuPage County YOU CARE!

Copyright © 2023 Formstack, LLC. All rights reserved. This is a customer service email.

Formstack, 11671 Lantern Road, Suite 300, Fishers, IN 46038

Blakely, Heidi

From: noreply@formstack.com

Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 7:51 AM

To: Web Master; County Board Public Comment

Subject: PublicComment

[Caution: This email originated outside Dupageco.org. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]



Formstack Submission For: PublicComment

Submitted at 10/03/23 7:51 AM

Meeting

Date: 10/03/23

Meeting: DuPage County Board

Name: Aida De Jesus

Organization:

Address: 387 E 17th Place

Lombard, IL 60148

Daytime

Comment:

Phone:

(630) 935-7459

Subject: Property tax

Requesting your office to have at least first 10 days of the month as a grace period in paying the property tax. As you all know, we are relying to our monthly pay checks in paying our property taxes. In our case we have almost \$17,000.00 property tax. I paid my property tax on the first of September, but your website did not accept my routing number. I called the bank and I was given a new routing number, my payment status was accepted. But then after 7 days I received noticed

that status was returned. I paid back right away, but still received a penalty. My

case should be exempted from the rules because I tried to pay my property tax on time. Thank you so much!

Copyright © 2023 Formstack, LLC. All rights reserved. This is a customer service email.

Formstack, 11671 Lantern Road, Suite 300, Fishers, IN 46038